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Dear Enda  

 

The Human Ethics Committee advises that your research proposal “BeLongEng Project - A 

Longitudinal Study on Engineering Practice” has been considered and approved.   

 

Please note that this approval is subject to the incorporation of the amendments you have provided 

in your email of 25th November 2021. 

 

Best wishes for your project. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Dr Dean Sutherland 

Chair 

University of Canterbury Human Ethics Committee 
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